
 

Bridge Builders for the Cross, Inc. 1 bbftc.org 

January 2024 

BACKPACKS 

This is the 13th year we have taken backpacks to 
Mexico! December 6-10 was a busy, busy time for 
our team of 13. We took a total of 2,595 
backpacks! Praise the Lord! We are thankful to all 
the churches, individuals and businesses that 
helped put a smile on a lot of kid's faces!  

God Bless You All! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All of the backpacks for 
children ages 0 to 9 
received this book ‘The Life 
of Jesus for Children’ in 
Spanish. Thank you Bible 
League International! 

 

Cuba 

In November we shipped container 
#14 of black beans and 4,000 
pounds of powdered milk. It was 
followed in December with another 
container (#15) of rice. There are 
44,000 pounds of rice or beans in 
each container. We have partnered 
with Bob Tidd ministries since the 
beginning and appreciate Bob so 
much! And our brothers and sisters in Cuba have 
been so appreciative! Keep praying for their 
situation there! 
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Bibles 

The year 2023 has been a remarkable year for our 
Bible ministry! We are so thankful for partners and 
donors that have enabled us to distribute 16,000+ 
Bibles and almost 5,000 Christian study materials 
worldwide! And a special “Thank You” to Bible 
League International who has been an integral 
partner in providing Bibles and materials beyond 
our scope of distribution! 

Bibles for a New Church in Tibet 

The photo includes the new believers in Christ in 
what is believed to be the first church in Tibet! And 
we were able to provide Bibles for them! These 
new believers have stood for Christ since day 1 
under much hardship from families & countrymen. 
Please pray for the pastor and the church. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

Mexico 

Our partner Pastor Victor distributing Bibles in 
central Mexico. 

 

 

Uganda  

Our partners write, "Thank you so much BBFTC 
for your generous donation of $3000 to The 
Hanna Project to purchase Bibles for the students 
at Village of Hope – Uganda. The 300 students at 
the Bweyale Campus had to share 12 Bibles kept 
in the library.  Students would have to go to the 
library for Bible reading, study, or devotions.  
Because of your gift, every student has received 
their very own Bible." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

India women’s retreat in December receiving Bibles. 

 

 
 

 


